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Hillvue PUBLIC  

SCHOOL 

Term 3   Week  8 

 6 September 2016 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

It has been a very busy term with so many things happening. These include the 

School Athletics Carnival, Dance Festival, Stage 3 Canberra Excursion and 

Education Week to name a few. 

 

Kindergarten in Transition 

The first information session for our Kindergarten Transition program was held on 

Friday 26th August. It was a wonderful morning with everyone enjoying the 

assembly, a tour of the school, reflections from 2015 and finishing in our new 

Learning Centre.  

 

Book Week Celebrations 

We will be holding a Book Week Parade on Wednesday 7th September. Send the 

kids to school in their favourite costume.  There will be BBQ at 1.20pm following 

the parade and then open classrooms in the 

afternoon. 

 

Chris Shaw 

Executive Principal 

Our new Early 

Learning Centre  

looks amazing 



 

2016 Sports Carnival 



Stage 3 Canberra Excursion 



2016 Dance Festival 

 



From the Classroom - Year 2  

 

Year 2 have 
been busy 
writing this 

term and have 
enjoyed 

studying a 
variety of text. 
Look at their 

amazing 
published 
writing! 

Year 2 have 
been 

studying 
transport and 

had a visit 
from the Fire 

Brigade. 



 

Bats are nocturnal. Bats can 

go in to a big group. Bats 

can see well. They eat fruit 

or insects. Bats hang upside 

down to sleep. Bryce.  

Bats have wings and sharp teeth. Bats eat 

insects and drink blood. They have wings to 

help them fly. Emily.  

Bats can drink blood and bats eat fruit. Bats 

use echolocation to fly. Delko.  

Kindergarten 
have been 
looking at 

BATS. Here are 
some writing 

examples 

From the Classroom - Kindergarten 

The Hillvue Public School PSSA netball team played against Ross Hill Public 

School from Inverell on Monday 29
th
 August in the Regional North West final. 

It was a tough game with the score being close the entire time, however with our 

sharp shooting and strong defence Hillvue won 17-15. We are now North West 

champions and 

one of the top 16 

teams in the 

state! We now 

play against 

Goonelabah 

Public School 

and the winner 

will move on to 

play at the state 

finals in Sydney. 

We are all so 

proud of these 

girls!  

Go Hillvue!  

Hilluve PSSA Netball Team 



Sports Page 

Legends of League Shield Finals 

On Thursday 25th August a team of 11 girls 
travelled to Sydney to compete in the 
Legends of League Shield Final. The event 
was held at the Macquarie University grounds 
located in North Ryde.  
 
After heavy rain on the Wednesday we were 
lucky enough to have the sun come out for 
Carnival Day. The girls played well and 
represented their school admirably at all 
times, both on and off the field. We won one 
game and lost three but everyone agreed 
what a great experience it was to play in the 
tournament.  
 
A special thanks to Ray Berry for travelling and coaching the team through all 
three Gala Days. We hope to be back even stronger next year!  
The girls were very impressed to meet Nathan Hindmarsh….especially after we 
told them who he was!!  

Regional Athletics Carnival 

The Regional Athletics Carnival was held 5th September at the TRAC. 
Congratulations and good luck to the following competitors: 
Latrell Bird, Mia Cloake, Alice Colonel, Kiani Duckett, Kirrawahn Duckett, Tamyas 
Jerrard, Nanindi Knox and the Junior Girls Relay team consisting of Kiani Duckett, 
Mia Cloake, Paris Creighton, Kirrawahn Duckett.  
 
Results will be advertised after the event is completed. 

Athletics Champions 2016 

Congratulations to the following students who were named Champions for 2016 in 
their respective age divisions: 
Junior Girl – Kirrawahn Duckett   Junior Boy – Uche Anyanwu 
11yrs Girl – Talisha Haines    11yrs Boy – Bailey Bergan 
Senior Girl – Alice Colonel    Senior Boy – Dawson Nean-Bell 
All students will be presented with their trophies on Friday 16 September 2016 at 
our formal assembly held in the hall. Assembly begins at 9am. All parents are 
invited to attend. 

State Touch Team 

Congratulations to Kiani Duckett for being chosen for the State Touch Football 
team.  



NOTICEBOARD                    

Art/Craft, Music, Singing & Bible Stories 

For:  Year 4 to Year 6 Students When: Wednesdays  
Time: 2nd break 1.20pm – 1.50pm  
For more information see Mr Jones or visit http://www.sunsw.org.au/schools 

Farrer Memorial Agricultural High School Experience Day 

When: Friday 23 September 2016  Time:  9.30am - 2.30pm  
For more information or to book your child in phone 02 6748 600. 

 

Fresh for Kids How to Enter 

1. Buy snacks/meals from your 
school canteen containing 
fresh fruit and/or vegetables to 
receive a Fresh for Kids sticker 
and entry form. 

2. Collect 2 stickers and stick 
them on your entry form. 

3. Submit your completed entry 
to your school canteen or 
supervising teacher before 
3pm on Friday 16 September  
for a Chance to Win! 

Commonwealth Bank Student Banking  

Hillvue Public School offers a Commonwealth Bank School Banking program to all 
students. The School Banking program provides children with an opportunity to 
deposit money into their Commonwealth Bank Youthsaver account at school each 
week.  
 

Getting involved in School Banking is easy! 

All you need to get involved is a Youthsaver account. Go into your local 
Commomwealth branch to open an account for your child.  You need take your 
current personal identification as well as your child’s birth certificate.  

 
Our student banking day is Friday so drop your bank book 
into the front office before school.   
 
Collect a token with each banking and save up 10 to get a 
reward. 



Stewart House Handball’s 

can be purchased from the front 

office for $3.00. 

School Clothing Pool 

Our Clothing Pool is situated at our school canteen. It is open each morning until 

11.30am. Any uniform donations would also be appreciated. 

Could we please receive any messages 

for students before 2.30pm so that we 

have enough time to deliver them to the 

classroom. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj5gLzz7ZvLAhXIE5QKHSOlBtEQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwois.wonecks.net%2F2014%2F08%2F25%2Fimportant-morning-traffic-changes%2F&bvm=bv.115339255,d.dGY&psig=AFQjCNEJK


Monday 26 September to  

Friday 30 September 2016 

For Registration forms or more information contact Tamworth Local  

Aboriginal Land Council on 02 6766 9028 or admin@tamworthlalc.com.au.  

Registrations close Thursday 22nd September 2016      





FRONT OFFICE - All visitors must report to the Front Office upon arrival. 

Office hours are from 8.30am to 4pm on school days.  
Please telephone 02 67657 446 during these hours. 

DIARY DATES 

WEEK 8 TERM 3 

Wednesday 7 Sept Book Week Parade 

WEEK 10  

Wednesday 21 Sept Campout with Kids 

Wed-Frid 21-23 Sept 3-6G & 2-6J Coffs Harbour Excursion 

WEEK 1 TERM 4 

Thur-Frid 13-14 Oct Stage 2 Dubbo Excursion 

Online Payment Option Now Available 

Online Internet Payments can now be made by VISA or Mastercard via our 
webpage http://www.hillvue-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/   Click on “Make a Payment” 
and follow the prompts to make a payment via Visa, MasterCard and Credit/Debit 
Cards. Please quote the invoice number or student’s Date of Birth as reference. 

Download the Skoolbag App to: 
 keep up to date with what is happening in the school 
 update your contact details  
 advise school if your child is absent from school 

KIDCO Book Sale 

Every day this week KIDCO will be selling pre loved library books for 20c each. 
The books will be on sale out the front of the kitchen during each break. During the 
rest of the term, KIDCO will be holding a lolly guessing competition.  

 

Book Week Parade & Open Classrooms 

Hillvue Public School will be having a Book Week Parade on Wednesday 7th 
September. The Parade will commence at 12pm.  

All parents and carers are invited to attend. Parents & Carers are also welcome to 
bring along some lunch to have with their children. Then come join in the 
classroom activities in the afternoon. 

Book Week BBQ 

A BBQ will be held on Wednesday  at 1.20pm for Book Week. Come and enjoy 
lunch with family. 

Sausage sandwiches $2.00   Drinks   $2.00  


